
Tamworth Outing Club minutes, June 29, 2015 

Present:  

Sheldon Perry, Kathi Brown, Brian Cutter, Amy Berrier, & Matt Schartner 

Meeting called to order at 7:16 

Secretary’s Report: 

May minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Report was approved as presented.  

No requests yet for Babe Ruth funding. 

Kathi will send another bill to Chequers and PC Hoag for Sled Dog program 
ads. 

Family Day: 

This year’s parade will start one hour later. Set up for the chicken BBQ will be at 
8AM. Matt will help with set up. Discussion of BBQ logistics. Food will be served 
from 11:30-2:30. 

Sheldon will talk to Jim Hidden about a Babe Ruth float. Would suggest that 
TOC name be included if there is such a float. 

Dances: 

Amy reviewed host listing. Suggested that we get a waterproof floor mat to 
catch drips from water cooler. She made a poster with 2015 caller listing, dates, 
etc. to have as a handout at dances. This will also be included with the annual 
membership mailing. Amy will check with Kem Stewart to see how dance 
publicity is going. 

Babe Ruth baseball: 

Jim Hidden is running with the program. This is a “building year.” Sheldon 
encouraging game attendance by TOC board. 

 



Annual Meeting: 

Saturday, August 8. Talk to Dave Bowles to confirm. Membership letter should 
go out ASAP and should include date of meeting and info about TOC programs. 
Trevor will write the letter. Stuffing party July 13 at Sheldon’s. 

Other Business: 

John Watkins of CLC needs contact name for sled dog races. Brian will call him. 

Discussion of Lyceum t-shirt design. We would like to review the design before 
they print the shirts. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15  

Next meeting is Monday, July ___ at 7:15 

Minutes submitted by Amy Berrier 


